
New Holly Gathering Hall // 3815 S Othello St
Thursday, March 3 @ 6:30PM

OTHELLO ENCAMPMENT

MEETING

Council President          Bruce Harrell

Background Seattle City Council Presdient Bruce Harrell will be convening a second meeting to discuss the 
proposed plans for the Othello Encampment. There were several questions/concerns that were 
raised in the first Othello Encampment meeting on February 16.

Agenda The City of Seattle, along with Low Income Housing Institute (LIHI), would like to further address 
these conerns, including:

     •  Management of the space
     •  Healty & safety concerns
     •  Communication / notification

This meeting aims to continue the dialogue regarding the plans This meeting aims to continue the dialogue regarding the plans for an Othello encampment and 
respond to questions/concerns that community members have raised in response to these plans.  
Council President Harrell, along with representatives from Mayor’s Office and City departments, 
Low Income Housing Institute, and Nickelsville will be in attendance.

Contact If you have additional questions about this meeting, please direct them to Council President 
Harrell’s Office: bruce.harrell@seattle.gov
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